
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

REMINDER 

Dear Parent,               DATE: 15/12/2022 

You are requested to note the followings :- 

 Tomorrow, 16th December 2022 (Friday) will be a half day 

and school timing will be as follows :- 

07.45 am to 11.00 am  (Class I to XII) 

08.30 am to 10.00 am  (Nursery & KG) 
 

 Christmas Celebration followed by Christmas Carnival will 

be held on Saturday, 17th December 2022 in the school 

premises. 
 

 Pamphlet / Invitation of Christmas Carnival are already 

distributed to the students. Parents and guardians are 

requested to come and enjoy the Carnival in the school 

premises from 10.30 am to 04.30 pm on Saturday, 17th 

December 2022. 
 

 Students of Class III to XII will come to school at regular 

time i.e. 07.45 am to attend Christmas celebration and 

Parents and Guardians will come at 10.30 am to enjoy the 

Carnival. 
 

 Students of Class Nursery, KG, I & II  will come along with 

their parents at 10.30 am. 
 

 Winter vacation for all the students will be from                       

19th December 2022 to 01st January 2023 and school will 

reopen on Monday, 02nd January 2023 for all the students. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a 

Prosperous New Year! 

Once again let create magical moments through this carnival of 

the season. 

 

Principal 


